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Share your story with our youth!

Have you learned a lesson or two in your career that might be of value to our communities’
young people? Do you have opinions about the skills and personal traits that you believe will
help high school students to be successful in their future careers and/or business ventures?

The "Letters from the Community to our Youth Project’ is a community initiative that asks
adult mentors to share ideas about future career success with our area's young people.

Submit your letter at hcoe.org/letters
W l/
%effde Humboldt County
therence Office of Education




